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By: E-Filing 
 
January 26, 2024 
 
Ms. Patrician Van Gerpen  
Executive Director  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
500 East Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, SD  57501  
 
Subject: Docket No. GE23-003 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
On December 20, 2023, MidAmerican Energy Company (MidAmerican) filed a revised 
customer information Welcome Booklet with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
(Commission) and requested an approval date of January 31, 2024. The Commission 
identified this filing as Docket No. GE23-003. During the Commission meeting held on 
January 23, 2024, the Commission approved MidAmerican’s revised Welcome Booklet but 
requested that MidAmerican file a redlined version of the revised Welcome Booklet in this 
docket and in future revision dockets. As such, MidAmerican submits for filing the attached 
redlined version of the Welcome Booklet that was previously filed on December 20, 2023.  
 
Any questions pertaining to this filing may be directed to Renee White at 563-333-8047, or 
sent to RegulatedPricing@MidAmerican.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Renee White 
 
Renee White 
Rates Analyst, Regulated Pricing  
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